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PUBLIC NOTICE 

31st January, 2024 

 
Subject: Cancellation of Rectt. Examination for the post of Librarian and 

Assistant Librarian, earlier scheduled to be held on 5th February, 

2024. 
 
 

With reference to NTA Public Notice dated 15th January, 2024 informing 

candidates about the schedule of examinations for different non-teaching posts 

mentioned there-in, it is informed that the Visva-Bharati University has 

decided to cancel the recruitment process for the post of Librarian and 

Assistant Librarian (as per Advertisement No. 1/2023 dated 17.04.2023). 

Accordingly, the examinations for these posts i.e. Librarian & Assistant 

Librarian shall not be held on 05th February 2024.  

 

The examination of other posts as mentioned in Public Notice dated 15th 

January 2024 will be held as per schedule. 

 
The candidates are advised to keep visiting the NTA website for latest updates. 
 

For any queries or /clarifications, candidates can call NTA Help Desk at 011 

40759000/011 69227700 or write to NTA at vbharatirec@nta.ac.in.   

                                                                                                                       

Sd/- 

Director, NTA 


